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The Table Tennis England rankings and ratings have been updated to take account of a small number of results
received since the last rankings run.

The competitions added are the Hereford 2* from March 14 and the JLM 1* from March 15, as well as some results
from the Junior British League, Girls’ Division 3 which had not previously been included.

The updated rankings have been published earlier than the advertised date of May 12 as there are now no more
competition results to take into account because of the lockdown.

We confirm that the points are now frozen until activity resumes, or until the new season ranking points are
calculated in August – whichever is the sooner.

It is currently anticipated that there will be no rankings run in June or July. Any months in which sanctioned
events are cancelled – including March – will NOT count towards player inactivity periods on the rankings and
ratings lists.
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